
 

 

 
14th October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Breast Cancer Awareness 
 
On Wednesday 19th October we are encouraging students to wear pink to help fund research and support for Breast Cancer 
Now.  Please could students donate £1 or as much as they would like and wear pink accessories (Years 7-11)  and full non-
uniform if pink for Sixth Form.  We would love to raise even more than previous years for this vital charity. 
 
There will be cake sales at sixth form and in main school – plenty of goodies to buy! 
 
Please help myself and the Sixth Form charities committee by supporting this fun day – I will be the one in the pink fish hat! 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs Briggs 

Teacher of Business Studies & Economics 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


